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We meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  

However, as this sometimes changes, please see below for details on the program for coming 

Club meetings and activities. 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 

December 3rd Bookshop John Jones & John Gurr 

 
December 7th 

 
Club dinner meeting 
 

  Grange raffle draw. 

 Guest speaker  Mayor, Cr Andrea Metcalf 

December 10th Bookshop John Pearce & Tim Watts 

 
December 14th 

 
Club dinner meeting 
Last for the year 

 

Bar – Ron Payne 

Clean-Up – Jennifer Sanderson & 

Lynne Cooper 

 

  

 12th   Mandy Costello   
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President Geoff’s report  

Hi all 

Last weekend we had plenty of sausages left over from our democracy sausage 

sizzle, so we donated them to Castlemaine Rotary for their truck show. What a 

fantastic weekend they had! I attended with my son and his two boys on Sunday and I think I enjoyed it 

more than the kids. 

Congratulations to Castlemaine on a great project. 

 

What a great night we had visiting the Fortuna Villa. 

It was hard to believe that the building was a family home. It shows what you can do if you are the richest 

man in the world. A great meal and fellowship were enjoyed at the Golden Square Hotel afterwards. Many 

thanks to Brian Fitzpatrick for getting it organised. Well done, Brian!  

We have a very busy time coming up before Christmas. John has circulated a roster so please help if you 

can. 

Next Wednesday at our dinner meeting we have our mayor, Cr Andrea Metcalf present as guest speaker 

and the drawing of the Decade of Grange raffle. Not all tickets are sold at this stage, so I encourage you to 

form a syndicate amongst friends or family. It would make a great Christmas drink. 

Next Tuesday is the screening of The Lost King at the Bendigo Cinemas at 5.30pm. This has been promoted 

in the Bulletin for several weeks, remember that this is a fundraiser for End Polio Now.  Cost is $20.00. 

$10.00 goes to End Polio Now, which turns into $30.00 with the Bill and Amanda Gates Foundation 

donation. 

Do not forget to pay for your tour of Fortuna, Alison has sent out an invoice. This was not for subscriptions 

as I thought. 

 

 

 

 



 

Trevor Lock has been hard at work getting the Nativity Scene 

ready to display at St Vincent De Paul opportunity shop and 

installing the Christmas trees at the Town Hall. Please help 

Trevor, if possible, at 9am on Saturday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 I got a message from PP Gary Frank in  Scotland. 

“Hi Geoff  

Update on trip  

Status Quo was fantastic & meet with Rotary club  

Club president Chris and DG Gayle in photo , will give full update when  

I attend meeting before Christmas.” 

 

Until next week stay safe. 

Geoff Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The latest edition of our District’ Networker has arrived. Click the link below to view all the current articles. 

https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

 

https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/


Club Happenings 
What a wonderful event!! 

Our time at the historic Fortuna Villa caught in photo form 

 
 
 
 

 



  

 
We all thank proprietor Mr Paul Banks who guided us through a tour of Fortuna, treating us to his great historic 
knowledge and general wit. 
 
 We also thank Brian Fitzpatrick for his great organization of our special Christmas Night, a visit to the Fortuna Villa 
and then a very tasty meal at the Golden Square Hotel.  All members and their guests thoroughly enjoyed this social 
evening. There was a lot of great conversation and fellowship.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to PP Alison for her wonderful photography. 



 

The Great GRANGE Raffle  

 

Not much longer to buy  

your ticket/s 

 

o Tickets available online 

o Spread the word 

o Share a ticket with a group of friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barbara Dellar and Marlene Ewing selling tickets 
at the Marketplace on behalf of raffle partner 
Heartbeat Victoria. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events 

Dec 3rd  Christmas tree installation -town hall  9.00am 

Dec 6th  The Lost King movie – End Polio fundraiser 

Dec 7th  Dinner meeting – Grange raffle draw. Guest speaker  Mayor, Cr Andrea Metcalf 

Dec 9th  LaTrobe University School of Rural Health Christmas lunch BBQ 1.00pm 

                              Borough Block Party – BBQ at Catford Park 

Dec 11th CFA catering at Mechanics 

Dec 13th ESC Orientation Day BBQ 8.00am 

  Mountain Bike Christmas BBQ 5.00 – 8.00pm Spring Gully 

Dec 14th Final Dinner Meeting – Bon Voyage for Mandy and Mick 

Dec 17th Great Stupa Car Parking  7:30 – 9:30pm 

Dec 18th CFA Christmas  – Canterbury Park 12.00 noon 

 

Thank you for volunteering 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NYSF  invitation from Lynne Cooper 

We are hoping some present and past students join us Pepper Green Farm Café.  

Rotarians are welcome if they wish to come along and meet the kids. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dumpling Making 

Please note: Merlyn Quaife has advised that the activity of “DUMPLING MAKING” 

advertised in earlier editions of the newsletter has been POSTPONED TO NEXT YEAR. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Melbourne Convention – May 2023 

 

 

We have been promoting the Convention to be held in Melbourne next May.  Click on the icon 

below to find out how to go about registering. We would love to see our members trying to be 

involved in this worldwide Rotary event. 

 

 

 

 

REGISTER FOR THE RI 

MELBOURNE CONVENTION.pdf



Shopping Night at Echuca Moama 

A reminder that our Shop Local Shopping Night will be on next Wednesday, 7th December.  

This is a great opportunity to get together with friends, grab some bargains, support local businesses, and 

maybe win one of our 10+ vouchers and prizes up for grabs! 

 

All proceeds will go towards flood relief projects. 

 

Ticket sales have been a little slow 

following our local flood events etc. so, 

it would be greatly appreciated if you 

could: 

      1. Promote this event with your 

family and friends 

      2. If you are planning to attend 

(this includes Rotarians and group 

leaders) please book in your ticket/s 

ASAP 

 

Tickets available 

at: https://www.trybooking.com/CDEIP  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/CDEIP


 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached is the ‘Burra Block 

Party’ information as 

provided by Mary Preston. 


